File No. 21-0129

PERSONNEL, AUDITS, AND ANIMAL WELFARE COMMITTTEE REPORT and
ORDINANCE FIRST CONSIDERATION relative to establishment of salary for the
unrepresented class of Airport Police Commander (Class Code 3233).

Recommendations for Council action, SUBJECT TO THE APPROVAL OF THE MAYOR:

1. APPROVE the accompanying ORDINANCE dated December 11, 2020 amending
Schedule A of Section 4.61 of the Los Angeles Administrative Code (LAAC) to include
and provide a salary for the new, non-represented classification of Airport Police
Commander (Class Code 3233) and amend the salary ranges for the non- represented
classifications of Assistant Airport Police Chief (Class Code 3234) and Airport Police
Chief (Class Code 3232).

2. AUTHORIZE the City Administrative Officer (CAQO), if the Airport Police Commander
classification is accreted into a bargaining unit, to amend the appropriate Memorandum of
Understanding to reflect the salary approved by ordinance.

3. AUTHORIZE the CAO and the Controller to correct any clerical errors in or make any
technical corrections to the Ordinance.

Fiscal Impact Statement: The CAO reports that there is no additional impact to the General
Fund. The Airport Police Commander position will be employed exclusively by the Airports
Department.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

Summary:

On February 17, 2021, your Committee considered January 27, 2021 CAO and December 15,
2020 City Attorney reports and Ordinance relative to following establishment of salary for the
unrepresented class of Airport Police Commander (Class Code 3233). According to the CAO,
the classification of Airport Police Commander was created earlier this year. An Airport Police
Commander manages and directs large groups of sworn and civilian employees in all functions
performed by staff in the Airport Police Division and represents the Airport Police Division in the
absence of an assistant Airport Police Chief. On October 14, 2020, the Executive Employee
Relations Committee approved a proposed salary for Airport Police Commander and an
approximate 1.5 percent increase to the salaries for Assistant Airport Police Chief and Airport
Police Chief in order to maintain an appropriate supervisory differential as required by the
LAAC. Details as to the specific salaries are included in the CAO report. After consideration
and having provided an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to recommend
approval of the recommendations contained in the CAO report. This matter is now submitted to
Council for its consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

PERSONNEL, AUDITS, AND ANIMAL WELFARE COMMITTEE


https://cityclerk.lacity.org/lacityclerkconnect/index.cfm?fa=ccfi.viewrecord&cfnumber=21-0129

MEMBER VOTE

KORETZ: YES
HARRIS-DAWSON: ABSENT
BONIN: YES
ARL
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